
South East Herts Scottish Country Dance Society 
Invite you to come and try  

Scottish Country Dancing - FREE 

 Dancing for everyone, displays and refreshments 

You don’t need to be Scottish, you don’t need a kilt, 
and you don’t need a partner.   

  Tuesday 14th January 2025 

    7pm to 8.15pm   

Sele Farm Community Centre, 25 Perrett Gardens SG14 

   For full details, contact Ian & Emma  

sehscds@hotmail.com      phone: 07842 034890 

www.rscdsherts.org/south-east-herts       
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